Good evening,
I write to make an objection to the application Ref 2018/0645/P.

I'm a resident of 15 Barrie House, and consider that this application will overcrowd not just Barrie House
property but the surroundings.

Will remove the necessary air between our building and Kingsland one and will restrict the views for many
residents and light for others.

Noise will increase (by increased traffic, terraces, more people in a small space of land...) and green zones
will be removed to have cars instead...when what we need, if so, is an increase of the green zones in the
property and services like a construction for recycling bins instead.

One of the perks of this building is the space/air and the tranquillity, which they now want to jeopardize;
therefore, T consider that this application should be rejected.



